
 

  Pound Hill Infant Academy - Term 1 – Week 4 
Friday 29th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
This week I thought I would make reference to the wonderful learning happening across the 
academy through our ‘Values’ and ‘Behaviours’. 
As a reminder, since July 2023, PHIA adopted the UOBAT values (see right) as part of the 
Trust’s One Vision project.  To support the children at PHIA work towards and demonstrate 
these values, the children are recognised for demonstrating the PHIA behaviours of: Care, 
Respect, Independence, Success and Perseverance.  Children can earn tokens for each of the 
behaviours shown during the academy day (with staff referring to the value shown through 
such a behaviour).  If your child demonstrates exceptional learning, behaviour, progress or 

achievement then a member of staff will award a behaviour sticker.   
To further support the promotion of the Values and academy behaviours one child, per class, per day will be class Role Model for 
achieving their best and demonstrating the ‘behaviours’ during the academy day. The daily Role Model will wear a Role Model 
badge for the day.  

We look forward to sharing more and more achievements with the children throughout this academic year.  More information on the above can be found 
in our Behaviour For Learning policy: PHIA_BehaviourforLearningPolicy_0923.pdf (finalsite.net).  
 
I wish you all a very safe weekend and I look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday!  
Mr T Jordan 
Principal 

  Love Reading - 
 

From the creators of Nature Trail comes an uplifting 
picture book about 
the power of people, 
and the importance of 
connecting with 
others. This timely 
poem reminds us all 
to be kind to one 
another. 
 
A joyous book to 
share, with charming 
details to spot on 
every spread 
- BookTrust 
To walk to 
To talk to 
To cry and rely on, 
People will always need people. 

Congratulations to all our Weekly Class Celebration Winners 

Reception: A Suchak-Karia, E Khambata and H Lewis 

Year 1: A Hergt, A Kabilan and Q Wildy 

Year 2: H Gundogdu, L Driver and O Gilroy 

PHIA Pupil numbers 
Reception: place now available 

Year 1: 90 
Year 2: 90 

Monday 2nd October  Tuesday 3rd October  Wednesday 4th October  Thursday 5th October  Friday 6th October  

 Year 2 Dodgeball club – Group 1 starts • Year 1 Boardgame club – Group 
1 start 

• Reception 5 Weeks in Parent 
Meeting 9am (more details to 
follow) 

Year 1 &  2 Choir Club starts and Year 2 
Computer Club- Group 1 starts  

 

Monday 9th October Tuesday 10th October Wednesday 11th October Thursday 12th October Friday 13th October 

Unique Week    
World Mental Health Day 

       Parent/Carer Class Drop In 2.30 –3pm 
To celebrate Unique Week activities. 

 

 

Friends of Pound Hill Infant Academy (FoPHIA)  Easy Fundraising 

How does easyfundraising work? 

Shop online with easyfundraising, and you can raise money for Friends of Pound Hill Infant Academy. It works 
like this: 

1. Sign up with easyfundraising to create an account with them and select our charity. 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fophia/ 

2. Shop with up to 8100 shops and sites, either from the site or app, and spend with them just as you 
usually would. 

3. When you make a purchase, the partner brand will donate part of what you spend to Friends of 
Pound Hill Infant Academy. 

Upcoming Events 
(All subject to having enough volunteers)  

• 9th October - Fund-Raisin’ 

• 18th October - Reception Bake Sale 

• 3rd November - DisGlo’s 

• 10th November - Quiz Night (adults only event) 

• 24th November - Christmas Jumper Preloved Sale 

• 24th November - Christmas Shopping Event 

• 30th November - Storytime and Donation Day 

• 1st December - Wreath Making Workshop (adults only event) 

• 8th December - Festive Fair 

  

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1693812402/brightonacademiestrustorguk/rlrel4v8y13ngdljsq6o/PHIA_BehaviourforLearningPolicy_0923.pdf
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fophia/

